THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 9, 1571

Dear Linc:

I was glad to get your note of October 8 and
the benefit of your further thinking on how
"coalitions for UN action' might work.
Thanks for writing.

Warm regards,

Henry A.; Kissinger

Mr. Lincoln P. Bloomfield
37 Beach Street
Cohasset, Massachusetts 02025




